
 

 
 

April 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
  
I'm delighted to be writing to you to offer you the opportunity to purchase a ‘Class 
of 2021 Leavers Hoody’ for your child.  
  
We are working with Fizz-Hoodies, the UK's premier supplier of Hoodies, and are eagerly 
anticipating what is sure to be a wonderful keepsake to celebrate their time at Appleton 
Academy.   
  
We are in the process of compiling an order.  The Hoodies will have a large ‘21’ print on 
the back, containing the names of all students in the Year Group, and will also feature an 
embroidered logo on the front.  Students can pick from a variety of 17 different Hoody 
styles and a huge range of 60 different colours.  They also have the opportunity 
to personalise their Hoody with a nickname too at a small extra cost.  
  
All of the students have the opportunity to purchase a Hoody.  It is essential that their 
orders are placed in plenty of time so that they don't miss out.  There will only be 
one order; students will not be able to place orders after Friday 7 May 2021. The cost for 
a Hoody is £22.00 and an optional upgrade to a premium style or the addition of a 
nickname costs an extra £4.00.   
  
If you would like to buy a Hoody, please make sure you log in to ParentPay to make 
a payment by Friday 7 May 2021 and fill in the online order form below.  I cannot stress 
this deadline enough, as we do not want anyone to be disappointed!  The Academy will 
not be ordering any spare Hoodies, so if your child later wishes they'd ordered one once 
they see everyone’s hoodies, unfortunately it will be too late so please don’t miss out!  
  
To purchase an Appleton Academy 2021 Leavers Hoody, simply pay for the hoody 
on ParentPay, then fill in the online order form using this link: Hoody Order Form   (you 
will need to include your payment date on the online order form so please ensure that you 
have made your payment first).  Your child can then give their preferences for style, size 
and colour on the order form.  To view the different options available for the hoodies, 
please follow this link:  Choice of Colours and Styles for Hoodies  
  
I look forward to hearing from you soon and if you have any queries, please do not 
hesitate to get in touch.   
  
Yours faithfully  
  

 CAAshton  

  
 Mrs C Ashton  
 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=ynmZv11QmkKY4_iZ2SnuG07gFWwPYA5LgqQvVH6HeWBUNjhMWEtMUEs4MjRPSlo0R0Y4SzhTMk1DSy4u
https://exceedacademiesbfd-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/g/personal/catherine_ashton_appletonacademy_co_uk/EX3HO6PdCZFNhjKOh667SIYBgFpLjXzkVJXute9xM5GV5A?e=HBb4gl

